
No. S225, Friday 30 August 1996 

ACT GOVERNMENT 

PLANNING AND LAND MANAGEMENT GROUP 

BUILDINGS (DESIGN AND SITING) ACT 1964 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON IMPLEMENTATION PLAN N0.32 FOR 
GUNGAHLIN DRIVE CONNECTION TO THE BARTON HIGHWAY 

Construction and Maintenance Management Service, of the Department of Urban Services, 
is proposing the construction of the Gungahlin Drive connection to the Barton Highway. 

The works proposed include the construction of: 

approximately 3km of the first of the two carriageways for the arterial road linking the 
existing part of Gungahlin Drive with the Barton Highway (including intersections with 
connecting roads); 

extension of Sandford Street, Wells Station Drive (between Gungahlin Drive and 
Hoskins Street) and Hoskins Street extension including into the cemetery and 
crematorium; 

embankments for future carriageways; 

landscaping within the road reserves including formation of cycleways; and 

cycleway connection from the existing cycleway near Palmerston to Mitchell along 
Wells Statlon Road. 

It is proposed that this project will be constructed within the next five years. 

Copies of the Implementation Plan may be inspected at the Shopfront, John Overall 
Offices, 220 Northbourne Avenue, Braddon, during normal business hours. 

Interested persons are invited to submit written comments on the Implementation Plan, by 
23 September 1996, to: 

Planning and Land Management Group 
Department of Urban Services 
GPO Box 1908 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

Attention: Mr P Harris. 
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